

CENTRAL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

4605 North Polk Avenue · Fresno, CA 93722 Phone: (559) 274-4700 · Fax: (559) 271-8200 BOARD OF TRUSTEES
Richard Atkins
Phillip Corvantes
Rubén Coronado
Terry Cox
Rama Dawar

SUPERINTENDENT Andrew G. Alvarado

Cesar Granda Richard A. Solis

December 11, 2018

Kim Herman Charles Schwab Charitable 1875 Lester Avenue Clovis, CA 93619

Dear Ms. Herman:

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would like to thank Ms. Herman for the donation of \$3000 to Pershing High School for the Pershing Ag. Department/FFA program.

Your gift will help support the students at Pershing High School Ag. Department.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kelly Porterfield Assistant Superintendent Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees



CENTRAL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

4605 North Polk Avenue · Fresno, CA 93722 Phone: (559) 274-4700 · Fax: (559) 271-8200 BOARD OF TRESTEES
Richard Arkins
Phillip Cervantes
Rubén Coronado
Terry Cox
Rama Dawar
Cesar Granda
Richard A. Solis

SUPERINTENDENT Andrew G. Alvarado

December 11, 2018

Ohiopyle Prints 410 Dinnerbell Road Ohiopyle, PA 15470

Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would like to thank Ohiopyle Prints for the donation of \$84.77 to Central High West for the Principal's discretionary account.

Your gift will help support the students at Central High West.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kelly Porterfield Assistant Superintendent Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees



CENTRAL UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT

4605 North Polk Avenue · Fresno, CA 93722 Phone: (559) 274-4700 · Fax: (559) 271-8200 BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Richard Atkans
Phillip Cervantes
Rubén Coronado
Terry Cox
Rama Dawar

SUPERINTENDENT Andrew G. Alvarado

Cesar Granda Richard A. Solis

December 12, 2018

Myron Roberts 108 Hilton Madera, CA 93637

Dear Myron Roberts:

On behalf of the Central Unified School District Board of Trustees and Administration, I would like to thank Myron Roberts for the donation of \$200 to El Capitan Middle School for the 7th Boys Basketball.

Your gift will help support the students at El Capitan Middle School.

Your support of Central Unified and its programs is very much appreciated.

Sincerely,

Kelly Porterfield Assistant Superintendent Chief Business Officer

cc: Board of Trustees